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For the past year the staff of the Assyrian Dictionary has been 
engaged in the many activities which precede the publication of a 
volume: checking galley proofs (Volume K, which will be larger 
than any of the volumes published to date); completing work on the 
manuscript (Volume L); and writing (Volume M). 
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Volume K will be ready for distribution in early 1971. Fifteen 
hundred copies will be printed. This quantity is twice that of the first 
volume, JJ, published in 1956; the number has been increased gradu­
ally as successive volumes have been published, and it has been neces­
sary to reprint all of the early volumes. 

Two new foreign scholars who will work on the Dictionary for 
a year or longer are expected to arrive within the next few months. 
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